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US Army Corps
of Engineers
Seattle District

US Army Corps of Engineers 
Regulatory Branch 
Post Office Box 3755 
Seattle, WA  98124-3755 
Telephone (206) 316-3893 
Attn: Ron Wilcox, Project Manager 

WA Department of Ecology 
SEA Program 
Post Office Box 47600 
Olympia, WA  98504-7600 
Telephone (360) 407-6068 
Attn: SEA Program, Federal Permit 
Coordinator 

Erratum Date: July 15, 2014 
 
Public Notice Date: July 8, 2014 
Expiration Date: August 7, 2014 
 
Reference No.: NWS-2013-1283 
Name: Shell Oil Products US, 
Puget Sound Refinery 

 
 
 
ERRATUM/REVISION:  This erratum corrects a U.S. Army Corps of Engineers/Department of Ecology 
Joint Public Notice dated July 8, 2014.   
 
The corrected information is as follows: 
 
The corrected work description changes “oil loading/unloading” to “unloading” and should read “The 
proposed project would construct a rail spur and crude oil unloading facility with appurtenant features.” 
 
The corrected total cubic yard amount of excavated material was changed to “Up to one million cubic 
yards of material would be excavated to construct an approximately 5,000-foot-long trench for the 
required rail grade and spill containment pad.  Up to 237,000 cubic yards of material would be excavated 
from wetlands and up to 763,000 cubic yards of material would be excavated from uplands.” 
 
All other information shown on Public Notice NWS-2013-1283 remains unchanged. 
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